
CONNECTICUT COLLEGE

NEW LONDON, CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF 
TH E PRESI DENT

May 17, 1955

Mr. John V. N. Dorr
99 Park Avenue
New York l6, New York

Dear Mr. Dorr:

Thank you for your letter of May 13 in 
answer to our inquiry concerning the Dorr 
Foundation.

S' We shall be happy to accept your kind offer 
to forward Mrs. Dorr’s autographed book, "Mother 
and Child," and it will be noted as a special gift 
to the Connecticut College Library.

I shall notify our librarian of this, and 
I know that she too will wish to extend her thanks 
to Mrs. Dorr and the Foundation.

Warrine Eastburn 
Assistant to the President
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